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PSPP developers 

 

 

 

Subject: Invitation to participate in the SDMX Global Conference in DC 02-04 May 2011 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I would like to draw your attention to the SDMX (Statistical Data and Metadata eXchange) 

initiative and an upcoming event that may be of interest to you. 

 

SDMX is a collaborative effort sponsored by seven international organisations involved in the 

collection and dissemination of statistical information (namely, the Bank of International 

Settlements, the European Central Bank, Eurostat, the International Monetary Fund, OECD, 

the UN and the World Bank). Constituencies of SDMX sponsoring organisations and other 

stakeholders include institutions engaged in statistical activities around the world.  

 

One event coming up on 2-4 May 2011 may be of particular interest to you: it is a Global 

SDMX Conference, hosted jointly by the World Bank and IMF in Washington DC.  

This is a three-day event, and on day three as part of capacity building activities we plan to set 

up information kiosks. In these kiosks, SDMX Sponsors and Vendors can display their 

SDMX products/tools. If you are interested in displaying your product/tool that is relevant to 

SDMX in the kiosk, please send an email to secretariat@sdmx.org. In the email, please attach 

the filled in registration form.    

 

As there are space limitations at the conference, if you do find that you are interested in 

participating, I would be most grateful if you would get back to me as soon as possible to 

explore this opportunity in more detail. The SDMX Secretariat will finalize the list of 

presenters and notify the presenters via email. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Shaida Badiee 

Chair of the SDMX Sponsor Committee 

 


